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We begin our new fiscal year the first 
of February with good momentum 

towards the transformation of our Club. 
Most of the deferred maintenance 
items are completed including several 
mechanical units that required replace-
ment, some as old as 30 years. We 
begin the bunker replacement project 
this month. Very soon, we will start the 
new Golf Pro Shop and golf simulator. 
Also, the expansion of the Huntington 
Lounge patio and new exterior entrance 
will begin this spring. The Fitness Center 
will follow the pro shop completion.
	 Despite annual increases in the cost 
of operations, your Club had no dues 
increase from 2006-2012. Virtually all 
of our peers pass along the increased 

cost annually and that is a big reason we 
offer the lowest cost for a country club 
experience. In our January meeting, 
the Board approved a 3% increase in 
dues across all membership categories 
effective February 1, 2019, to help cover 
the cost of inflation. 
	 We have started the first month of 
the New Year with four new members. 
If we can repeat this every month, we 
will be in great shape and will be able to 
provide even more entertainment and 
improvements. Please help our Club by 
each of us getting one new prospect 
by this spring. I hope to see you at the 
Annual Meeting on Monday, February 
11, at 5:30 p.m.

President’s Report 	 John R. Lawson II

On the James

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 11
5:30 p.m.

Annual
Meeting
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Last month we identified our capital 
projects for 2019 that are all being 

funded through your monthly capital fee 
contribution, and for that, we thank you!
	 This month I would like to highlight 
recent or soon to be made capital 
purchases that are also made possible by 
the same capital fee fund:
	 •	 New Laundry Room in the lower 

level of the clubhouse
	 •	 New custom linens for the River 

Room with additional table and 
service accents

	 •	 A new 8-tap draft beer system 
(installed February)

	 •	 All new audio/ visual equipment
	 •	 New projector for the Golf Museum
	 •	 Newly painted banquet rooms and 

common areas

	 •	 New pool umbrellas
	 •	 A WI-FI solution (next 90 days) 
	 •	 A new Club utility van
	 •	 New LED tennis lighting (this will 

be a two-phase project; [2019 and 
2020])

	 •	 New banquet chairs
	 •	 Golf course equipment leasing 

program.
	 And the list of improvements goes 
on as we strategically re-invest capital 
dollars back into our infra-structure and 
amenity and service programs. 
	 Continuous improvement! This is 
our goal, our motto, our credo – our 
commitment to you, the membership!

Around the Club
The Manager’s Desk 	
Conrad C. Lickel, General Manager/COO

E-MAIL UPDATES: If you are 
not currently receiving the Club 
e-mails about upcoming events, 
please contact Cynara Colbert at 
595-3327or send her an e-mail: 
cynara@jamesrivercountryclub.
com

HILDA ALVAREZ
We introduced you to Hilda 
earlier this year while she 
was working in the golf and 
grounds department. She has 
since moved to housekeeping 
and brought her hard work 
ethic and cheery disposition 
to the clubhouse and the rest 
of the buildings on property. 
Her desire to be great at her 
job, and willingness to suggest 
extra work that would make 
improvements has again 
earned her employee of the 
month status. Improvements 
to cleanliness in the clubhouse 
has improved dramatically, and 
she is doing the work of 1.5 
people. If you see Hilda on the 
property, say hello and return 
the giant smile she is always 
wearing!

Employee
of the Month

Report by Rob Wilmans,
Director of

Golf & Grounds Maintenance

HOURS OF OPERATION
during the winter months, January – March 2019

For SUNDAYS,
January – March 2019,
the clubhouse CLOSES

at 4:00 PM

We are suspending
the Sunday evening dining 

and bar activities
just during the winter 

months, January – March.

The clubhouse will be open
for our Sunday
Omelet Station

and late lunch from 
11:30 AM until 2:00 PM. 

We will re-open in April
with an all new 

Sunday Night Supper Club
program and evening

specials!

River Room
CLOSED MONDAY

Tuesday – Thursday
11:30 AM – 8:00 PM

Friday – Saturday
11:30 AM – 9:00 PM

Sunday
Lunch & Omelet Station

11:30 AM – 2:00 PM

Huntington Lounge/Main Bar
CLOSED MONDAY

Tuesday – Thursday
11:30 AM – 9:00 PM

Friday – Saturday
11:30 AM – 10:00 PM

Sunday
Lunch & Omelet Station

11:30 AM – 2:00 PM
Bar Menu

2:00 – 4:00 PM

10th Tee Closed Until Spring of 2019
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Around the Club

Daniel Robbins grew up in Virginia 
Beach, Virginia, and always 

wanted to create art. During grades 4-8 
he was enrolled in the Old Donation 
Center for the Gifted and Talented, 
and in high school he continued 
his study of art at the Governor’s 
School for the Arts. He moved to 
Richmond, Virginia, to study in the 
Communication Arts Department at 
Virginia Commonwealth University, 
which is ranked in the top three art 
schools in the country. While at VCU, 
he received multiple awards for his 
artistic and academic achievement, 
including: Most Outstanding Junior 
and Senior in Communication Arts, 
Dean’s List, and a scholarship from 
the New York Society of Illustrators’ 
Student Competition. 
	 After he received his B.F.A. in 
2006, Daniel started to teach drawing 
and painting as an adjunct faculty 
member in the Communication Arts 
Department. He has also exhibited 
his paintings in galleries in New York, 
Virginia, North Carolina, Charleston, 
Boston, and Park City, Utah. Daniel 
has received numerous honors 
and awards including: Award of 
Excellence from the Portrait Society of 
America’s 2014 International Portrait 
Competition; Best in Show at the 
“Virginia Artists Juried Exhibition,” in 

Hampton, Virginia; Virginia’s Finest 
Artist at the “Boardwalk Art Festival,” 
in Virginia Beach, Virginia; Winsor 
and Newton Material Award at the 
Salmagundi Club in New York City; 
and he wrote “The Road Not Taken” 
for the Artists on Art publication. He 
was also named as one of “21 Under 
31” artists to collect by Southwest Art 
Magazine.

His thoughts on his work:
	 In my work I explore the world 
around me. Art gives me the 
opportunity to analyze both the 
physical properties and psychological 
effects of my subjects. I focus on the 
honest experience of seeing. I do 
not observe something simply as 
unique or beautiful, but allow my 
mind to think, question, and respond 
intellectually to the subject. To focus 
on beauty alone denies both artist 
and viewer the full experience of 
observation and intelligent response. 
My art represents this process of 
seeing. The final result of the work is 
not a representation of one idea, but 
a multilayered response spawned 
from repeated observation.
	 Daniel Robbins continues to 
live, work, and teach in Richmond, 
Virginia.

FEATURED ARTIST FOR JANUARY AND FEBRUARY

Daniel Robbins

Denver Light – 6 x 9 – $300
Mountain Meadow –
	 12 x 12 – $950
Peonies in the Mountains – 	
	 12 x 12 – $950
Rhododendrons – 
	 6 x 8 – $300
Roses – 8 x 8 – $550
Wave – 11 x 14 – $950
The Inlet – 18 x 26 - $950
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Upcoming Events

SUPER BOWL 
SUNDAY!

February 3, 2019
Food Stations in the Ballroom | 5:30 p.m.

Please let us know you are attending!
The Game Begins | 6:30 p.m.

LA Rams
Elote Corn Cups

shaved corn in our secret sauce topped
with Cotija cheese, cilantro and onion $7

2 Baja Fish Street Tacos
soft corn tortilla, onion, peppers, beans; finish it

yourself with Cotija cheese, green or red salsa $12
Godmother Sandwich

hoagie sandwich filled with Capicola, country ham,
salami, provolone, pepperoncini peppers, lettuce, tomato 

and onion, bag of chips $10
Stadium Dog

¼ lb. Hot Dog in a potato bun, bag of chips $4
NE Patriots

New England Clam Chowder
served in a sour dough bread bowl $9

Irish Nachos
corned beef, cabbage, Guinness cheese sauce

served over nacho chips $9
Red Flannel Hash

sauté of brisket, diced potatoes,
sweet potatoes and onion $9

Boston Bib Salad
quinoa, craisins, tomato, cucumber,

egg, feta cheese $8
POPCORN! 

To let us know you are attending, please call Cynara
at 757-595-3327, ext. 0, or send an e-mail to:

cynara@jamesrivercountryclub.com

Thursday, February 14, 2019
Regular á la carte menu available with

Chef André’s Specials and
Love Songs playing in the background

~ or ~
Acoustic Thursday will move to the Ballroom with 

The Black Tie Bandits jazz ensemble 
 

for a Valentine’s Dinner
& Dance

and a Pre Fixe Menu from 
Executive Chef André Ebert 

$65++ per person 
Greeting:

6:00 p.m. ~ Hors d’ oeuvres & Champagne Social
6:45 p.m. ~ Dinner & Dancing 

First Course:
Red Bell Pepper Sambuca Soup,

lemon cream, red wine poached pear,
feta cheese, walnuts, fresh greens, pine nuts 

Appetizer:
Seared Fresh Sea Scallops

house made potato gnocchi, blackberry bacon jam grape must 
Entrée Dual:

Seared 5 oz. Tenderloin of Beef & 4 oz. JRCC Crab Cake
grilled polenta cake, sauté of baby beets, brussels sprouts and 

pecans, celeriac, red wine beet demi-glace 
Dessert:

“La Dolce Vita”
almond meringue topped with raspberry,

strawberry rosewater sorbet, white chocolate shavings

…and Red Long-stem Roses for the Ladies!

OPEN TO THE FIRST 100 PEOPLE –
With our cabaret-style venue, table space is limited.

To make your reservations, please call Cynara at 757-595-3327, 
ext. 0, or send an e-mail to: cynara@jamesrivercountryclub.com

by NOON on Tuesday, February 12, 2019.
Tables will be set up as reservations are made. Cancellations 

required 24 hours prior to the event to avoid billing.

Valentine’s Day
at the Club
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Upcoming Events

Valentine’s Day
at the Club

 James River Day Camp!
Wacky Wednesdays & Thankful Thursdays

www.kecamps.com 

Week of July 15:

Wacky Wednesday: 
Pirate Day 

 
Thankful Thursday: 

Drawings for 
Color a Smile

Week of July 22:

Wacky Wednesday: 
Halloween in July 

 
Thankful Thursday: 

SMILE Band It 
Forward  Appreciation

Week of July 29:

Wacky Wednesday: 
Blast Into Outer Space 

 
Thankful Thursday: 

Alex's Lemonade 
Stand

Week of August 5:

Wacky Wednesday: 
Jurassic Park 

 
Thankful Thursday: 

Bookmarks for 
Literacy Programs
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Weekly Sessions

July 15 – August 9
Monday – Friday
 9:00AM – 3:30PM

Ages 4-10

Before-Care from 8:30AM (complimentary)

After-Care until 4:30PM ($25 per week)

Weekly Tuition

Members: $199
Guests of Members: $235

Each day at camp will be full of 
structured and fun activities for 
your child. We love variety and 

therefore, the camper who attends 
for just one week will have just as 
fabulous a time as the camper who 

comes to camp all summer!

Golf, Tennis, 
Swimming, 

Wacky Wednesdays, 
Thankful Thursdays, 

Fun with Foods, 
STEM, Arts & Crafts, 

& More!

A Traditional Day
Camp at Your Club

Our camp offers the unique balance 
of a traditional day camp 

experience in the convenient and 
familiar setting of the country club. 
With a combination of outstanding 
amenities, exciting programming, 
and an experienced and energetic 
staff team, our structured and fun 
day camp will be the perfect place 

for your child. 

SUMMER DAY 
CAMP AT

James River 
C O U N T R Y  C L U B

See you
 at camp!

http://www.kecamps.com/
http://www.kecamps.com/
http://www.kecamps.com/
http://www.kecamps.com/

THE COUNTRY CLUB SUMMER CAMP

877.671.2267
INFO@KECAMPS.COM

WWW.KECAMPS.COM

CONTACT US TO 
INQUIRE AND ENROLL.

EASY ONLINE REGISTRATION!

Registration is flexible.  
Enroll in as many sessions as you’d like!

Lunch and snack are included.
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It looks like 2019 is shaping up to be 
an amazing year for golf at JRCC. The 

bunker project is planned, prepped 
and scheduled to be completed by 
May 1. The Golf Pro Shop is moving 
upstairs this year; it is planned to begin 
renovations to an old storage room as 
well as the Rose Room in February. 
Your entire JRCC Golf Team awaits its 
arrival and the opportunity to serve 
you and your guests like never before. 
Once completed, we encourage you 
to utilize the new bag drop to help 
us provide first class service from our 
Member Service Specialists.
	 Your JRCC Golf Team has finished 
its planning for the 2019 season. Each 
staff member was asked to write down 
five things we did well, five things we 
could do better and five things they 
would like to see added to improve 
our service to our membership and 
guests. We are working on imple-
menting some of those ideas that 
were chosen from our team building 
exercise: 5, 5, & 5.  One of the ideas we 
are implementing is our Thursday’s at 
8:00 a.m. “Breakfast Club.” Members 
with an established USGA handicap 
can join Rob Wilmans and myself for 
a fun-and-fast 9 holes of golf. The 
formats and pairings will change each 
week. The goal is to finish by 10:00 
a.m. and get you back quickly to your 
Thursday routine. Contact the Golf 
Pro Shop for more information.
 	 In our JRCC Ladies’ League, the 
golf team has created a developmen-
tal league to help our beginners feel 
more comfortable playing the course. 
All ladies who join the league will 
be able to accompany me for a free, 

three-hole event each Tuesday that 
will begin no later than 9:00 a.m. This 
program will provide beginners with 
the opportunity to meet our delight-
ful lady golfers before they tee off, 
and will play three of our easier holes, 
supervised by a golf professional. 
Ease of transition is the goal and will 
help more ladies enjoy Ladies’ Day—
Ladies only on Tuesdays, 8:00 a.m. 
– 10:00 a.m. The season long fee to 
join the league is only $55. All ladies 
will also be provided a clinic with 
Daniel Soehren, PGA, First Assistant 
Golf Professional, in the afternoon for 
a nominal fee to help them with all 
areas of golf instruction.
	 The 2019 Golf Tournament Sched-
ule is finished and printed copies 
will be available in the Golf Pro Shop 
in March. By the middle of February, 
all golf events will be posted to the 
website and can be synced with your 
personal calendar. We have great 
events for men, ladies and juniors in 
2019. 
	 We will be hosting the U.S. Amateur 
Qualifier and the Middle Atlantic Golf 
Association Senior Championship 
in July. The golf staff could really use 
your help in volunteering for these 
events. Contact the golf shop if you 
would like to reserve your volunteer 
spot, receive a gift from the VSGA for 
your efforts, as well as watching some 
amazing golf! Last year the medalist 
from James River, Aksay Bhatia, shot 
an unbelievable 64-66 and was an 
impressive young man for only being 
16 years old.   
	 Beginning this year, the JRCC 
Golf Shop will have an equipment 

trade-in program. We will provide 
our members with the opportunity 
to trade-in old equipment for credit 
toward any golf shop merchandise. 
We will beat the listed price on PGA 
Value Guide. Once you trade-in your 
golf club(s), credit will be placed on 
your Club account. With the addition 
of the Foresight Launch Monitor and 
Simulator, JRCC is now the premier 
place to get fit for equipment. Not 
only will you get fit properly by PGA 
certified golf professionals, but you 
will be able to try our demo clubs on 
the course to make sure it is a better 
buy for you than your existing golf 
clubs!   We hope this program gives 
you more incentive to choose the 
JRCC Golf Shop for all your equipment 
and merchandise needs. We also have 
a great Corporate Program to provide 
your company with anything golf 
merchandise-related. Contact the golf 
shop staff on how to sign up for our 
corporate programs.
	 In stock this year for our hard good 
companies will be: Ping, Taylor Made 
and Titleist. We believe in these three 
companies because of they provide 
excellent, high quality equipment at a 
fair market price. Our soft good offer-
ings for men, women and juniors will 
be: Peter Millar, Footjoy, Turtleson and 
Bermuda Sands. The shop will also 
have a high-end and midlevel acces-
sories display. We have items to meet 
everyone’s taste and budget, and it will 
be easier to stop by the shop (upstairs 
shop coming spring 2019). Come see 
us! We look forward to chatting with 
you. Let’s have an amazing 2019 golf 
season!

Golf News
A Note from the Pro	 Jeremy K. Franks, PGA
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Golf News

January was a great month of golf 
weather; it was nice to see some 

busy days compared to last year. 
Timing of rain events, unfortunately, 
have prevented the course from ever 
really drying out. This time of year, 
with the turf being dormant and the 
trees not growing we just stay wet in 
a lot of areas. As a grounds staff, we 
are trying our best to get the carts off 
of the paths as much as possible. A 
little cooperation from Mother Nature 
would make this possible. We con-
tinue the deep aeration project and it 
is really making an impact on our soil 
moisture. The amount of wet areas 
we have are decreasing and the firm-
ness of the course after surface water 
moves off is much improved. Most 

of the course is firm enough to walk 
on without leaving footprints, unlike 
many other courses in our area.
	 The grounds staff has worked hard 
all month picking up the rest of the 
leaves from the turf areas, blowing 
out the landscape beds and removing 
that debris as well. We are working on 
pruning back much of the plant mate-
rial to keep the desired shape and size. 
Some time is being spent locating all 
of the irrigation heads and valves on 
the property so we can edge them 
and be able find them when we need 
to. Drainage repair work was started 
on 13 this month as we began digging 
up sunken catch basins, finding the 
malfunction, repairing then back-fill-
ing the area. This drain line runs any-

where from four to six feet below 
the ground. It is a time consuming 
project, but a high priority. On bad 
weather days we continue to work on 
refurbishing tee markers, ball washers 
and benches, as well as annual main-
tenance on our operations facility. A 
well-maintained property begins by 
taking care of our work area!
	 February brings the Golf Industry 
Show, which is an educational confer-
ence and trade show for golf mainte-
nance. This is one last chance to get 
some education and keep up to date 
with the latest technology before we 
begin the bunker project. The start 
date is slated for Monday, Febru-
ary 11, and I could not be any more 
excited!	

Golf & Grounds Maintenance Report
Steven C. Suttle, Chairman 
Report by Rob Wilmans, Director of Golf & Grounds Maintenance

Winter Skills Boot Camp
FOR JUNIOR GOLFERS

1:00-2:00 p.m.
Session #4—February 2
Session #5—February 9

Session #6—February 16

Join us for the last sessions to further improve 
your swing. We will begin with a dynamic

warm-up, followed by skill-specific drills, and then 
progress into swing speed training and more 

competitive games.

To sign up, please send an
email to Daniel Soehren at

dsoehren@jamesrivercountryclub.com
or text him (708-910-8500).

Daniel Soehren, PGA
1st Assistant Golf Professional
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S W I M !  S W I M !  S W I M !
Tennis News Timothy W. Whitlock, Chairman

Brian Hogge, Tennis Pro

Waterfront & Water Sports Committee
Joshua A. Dornan, Chairman	

It may be cold outside but that 
doesn’t mean the excitement isn’t 

building for summer, the pool, and 
your JRCC River Ratz Team! On Thurs-
day, January 17, a social was held 
to introduce our new Water Sports 
Director and swim coach, Ken Zoby. 
Following the social, Ken also led 
an introductory session for those 

interested in working as a JRCC life-
guard this summer. We had a great 
turnout of returning swimmers and 
new swimmers alike—all of whom 
had the chance to see the enthusi-
asm that Ken will bring to our team 
and our pool. He will be joined on 
the River Ratz coaching staff by 
lead assistant Whitney Hager, Caro-

line Hager, Logan Culp and Michael 
Keel. Sign-ups for the team will be 
held on Wednesday, May 8. And, be 
on the lookout for the March news-
letter for more important dates 
and exciting swim events. We are 
looking forward to this summer and 
seeing everyone at the pool. 
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Tennis News Timothy W. Whitlock, Chairman
Brian Hogge, Tennis Pro
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I’d like to start my article this month 
by saying “Thank you” for all the 

terrific feedback and comments of 
appreciation many of you have shared 
about the events at our Club!   I am 
really glad to hear that so many of you 
are enjoying our “revitalized” Club as 
much as Kelly and I are!  
 	 Although January is typically 
considered the slowest month of 
the year, our Club hosted some great 
events that drew tremendous crowds.   
To begin with, how about our Club staff 
opening the golf course (at no cost for 
green fees and carts I might add) on 
New Year’s Day!   It was heartwarming 
to see many of you enjoying the 
incredible day with your family and 
friends!   Probably my favorite was the 
last group of the day where mom and 
dad (you know who you are) were 
enjoying a few holes with a future 
Club champion who is yet to enter 
kindergarten!
 	 Thanks to Nancy McCoy for an 
evening of wonderful piano music on 
the first day the Club reopened!  Please 
help me convince Nancy that we’d love 
to have her back on the dinner stage 
at James River!   I was out of town for 
the Lewis McGehee Band but judging 

from the plethora of photos, videos, 
and texts I received that night it was 
spectacular!   And don’t worry, Lewis 
will be back every so often.  Thanks to 
Ken Baggett (who’s been a member less 
than one year by the way) for a great 
night of in-house Acoustic Thursday 
music!   Yet another case of terrific 
talent, from without our membership, 
willing to share with us all!
 	 And speaking of Acoustic Thursday, 
I’ve really enjoyed seeing how they 
have grown in popularity. What a great 
way to spend a relaxing Thursday 
night with friends and/or family while 
listening to some great music!  In 
case you’re interested, our Acoustic 
Thursday schedule for the next two 
months is shown on the right.
	 And in April, Conrad has a special 
surprise for us the first Thursday of the 
month so stay tuned!
 	 The Far Niente wine dinner was also 
a gem!   This event sold out six weeks 
in advance without anyone knowing 
what the menu or cost was going to 
be!   That really shows the confidence 
we are putting in our GM, Executive 
Chef, and Club staff.   Well done!   
And then there was the NFC playoff 
party!   Another great time by all who 
attended!
 	 Speaking of membership (hopefully 
you picked up where I was going with 
all this), all these events are a perfect 
opportunity to highlight our Club 
to friends and family who might be 
interested in joining.   Just bring them 
to our wonderful events and let the 
Club sell itself!  Feel free to contact me 
or Jen Hicks (our Membership Director) 
if you have any questions or need any 
information about the membership 
opportunities.  
 	 On a side note, don’t forget about 
our reciprocal privileges at Norfolk 
Yacht and Country Club.   Kelly and I 
stopped in for lunch while running 

errands on the south side.   We had a 
wonderful experience while enjoying 
a magnificent view!
	 Again, thanks for all your terrific 
comments and especially your 
support!   Believe me, “You ain’t seen 
nothin’ yet!”

Member News
Membership & Social Committees	 Michael Archuleta, Chairman

Mrs. Nancy McCoy at the piano on
Tuesday, January 8.

ACOUSTIC THURSDAY
6:00-9:00 p.m.

 February 7
Johnny Smallwood

(lead singer from Vinyl Headlights)

February 14
The Black Tie Bandits

jazz ensemble

February 21
Jacob Vanco

(singer songwriter with a
wide variety of music)

February 28
Grant Austin Taylor

(young, local musician who
has become quite popular)

March 7
Johnny Smallwood

(quickly becoming a Club favorite)

March 14 
Jason Cale Duo: 

Jason’s band played for our Blues, 
Brews, and BBQ this past July

March 21
Billy Joe Daniel

(new to our scene)

March 28
VHS

(female duo new to our scene)
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Member News
Welcome,

NEW MEMBERS!
MR. HAYDEN CROCKETT

Mr. Hayden Crockett and his wife, 
Alexandra, are joining us as 

Athletic Members
and Legacy Members.

Sponsors: Mr. John Biagas
and Mr. Herbert Kelly 

MR. CARTER HARRELL
Mr. Carter Harrell and his wife,

Lisa, are also joining us as 
Legacy Members from

the late Mr. C. B. Harrell, Jr. 
Sponsors: Mr. Michael Archuleta

and Mr. Scot Wucher

MR. TAYLOR LAWSON
Mr. Taylor Lawson is joining us as an 

Athletic Member
and Legacy Member!

Sponsors: his father,
Mr. John R. Lawson II

and Mr. Christopher Robinson

DR. JAMES “MAC” MULLINS III
 

For February, we recognize Dr. James 
“Mac” Mullins III as our Member of the 
Month. He spends a lot of time on the 
JRCC golf course and recharges by 
dining in the River Room! Thank you, Dr. 
Mullins, for supporting your Club and 
your wonderful smile!

Sold Out Non-Acoustic Thursday Night with The Lewis McGehee Band!
This event was on Thursday, January 10, 2019.

The band set up to play in the River Room to accommodate the advanced reservations.

Member of the Month



$6 Stir Fry Night

$6 Burger Night

$6 Burger Night

Birthday Night
Birthday person’s entrée 1/2 

price plus compl. dessert 

1/2 Price Wine Bottle
(for most wine selections)

with purchase of two entrées

$6 Taco Night

HAPPY 
HOUR

TUESDAY – 
SATURDAY
Discounted drinks 

from
5:00-7:00 p.m.

OMELET
STATION $9
11:30 a.m. - 
2:00 p.m.

OMELET
STATION $9
11:30 a.m. - 
2:00 p.m.

OMELET
STATION $9
11:30 a.m. - 
2:00 p.m.

OMELET
STATION $9

Winter Skills 
Boot Camp!

for Junior Golfers
Session #4

1:00-2:00 p.m.

Winter Skills 
Boot Camp!

for Junior Golfers
Session #5

1:00-2:00 p.m.

Winter Skills 
Boot Camp!

for Junior Golfers
Session #6

1:00-2:00 p.m.

Complimentary
WINE

TASTING
5:30-7:30 p.m.

	
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

						      1	 2	

	 3	 4	 5	 6	 7	 8	 9	

	 10	 11	 12	 13	 14	 15	 16	

	 17	 18	 19	 20	 21	 22	 23	

	 24	 25	 26	 27	 28

CLUB
CLOSED

CLUB
CLOSED

CLUB
CLOSED

CLUB CLOSES
at 4:00 p.m.

CLUB CLOSES
at 4:00 p.m.

CLUB CLOSES
at 4:00 p.m.

CLUB
CLOSED

PASTABILITIES
with Gourmet 

Soup & Salad Bar

PASTABILITIES
with Gourmet 

Soup & Salad Bar

PASTABILITIES
with Gourmet 

Soup & Salad Bar

PASTABILITIES
with Gourmet 

Soup & Salad Bar

~ PICNIC BASKETS ~

~ PICNIC BASKETS ~

~ PICNIC BASKETS ~
Full Baskets or 50/50 
Baskets with Gourmet 

Soup & Salad Bar

~ PICNIC BASKETS ~
Full Baskets or 50/50 
Baskets with Gourmet 

Soup & Salad Bar

Oysters on the 1/2 Shell, after 5:00 p.m.

Oysters on the 1/2 Shell, after 5:00 p.m.

Oysters on the 1/2 Shell, after 5:00 p.m.

Oysters on the 1/2 Shell, after 5:00 p.m.

Complimentary
Hors d’oeuvres

Complimentary
Hors d’oeuvres

Complimentary
Hors d’oeuvres

Cardio Tennis
10:30-11:30 a.m.

Cardio Tennis
10:30-11:30 a.m.

Fri. & Sat. Specials & Prime Rib

Fri. & Sat. Specials & Prime Rib

Fri. & Sat. Specials & Prime Rib

Cardio Tennis
10:30-11:30 a.m.

Cardio Tennis
10:30-11:30 a.m.

(757) 595-3327 | www.jamesrivercountryclub.com 

VALENTINE’S
DAY & 
	 NON-ACOUSTIC
	 THURSDAY
	 WITH THE BLACK 	
	 TIE BANDITS

ACOUSTIC 
THURSDAY
6:00-9:00 p.m.
featuring
Johnny Smallwood

ACOUSTIC 
THURSDAY
6:00-9:00 p.m.
	 featuring
	 Jacob Vanko

ACOUSTIC 
THURSDAY
6:00-9:00 p.m.
	 featuring
	 Grant Austin

SUNDAY HOURS 
of OPERATION

Jan. - Mar. 2019
The clubhouse CLOSES 

at 4:00 PM
We will re-open in April 

with an all new 
Sunday Night Supper 

Club program &
evening specials.

TUESDAY – 
SUNDAY

The Huntington 
Lounge opens
for lunch with 

the River Room. 
$7.95 Soup & 

Salad Bar 
(DURING DINNER 

HOURS)

F E B R U A R Y  C L U B  E V E N T S

PRO PLAY
12:00 p.m.

PRO PLAY
12:00 p.m.

PRO PLAY
12:00 p.m.

Winter Youth Tennis Classes
Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursday•4:30-6:00 p.m.

Winter Youth Tennis Classes

Winter Youth Tennis Classes

Winter Youth Tennis Classes

SUPER BOWL 
SUNDAY!

5:30 p.m. Food 

Stations in the 
Ballroom

GAME BEGINS
at 6:30 p.m.

Valentine’s Day 
Champagne Social

 6:00 p.m.
Dinner & Dancing

6:45 p.m.

Huntington Lounge
OPEN during

SUPER BOWL SUNDAY!

1/2 Price Wine Bottle
Birthday Night

1/2 Price Wine Bottle
Birthday Night

1/2 Price Wine Bottle
Birthday Night

Fri. & Sat. Specials & Prime Rib
12 oz. Queen Cut $25 • 14 oz. King Cut $32

with Gourmet Soup & Salad Bar

Happy
Valentine’s Day

ANNUAL 
STOCKHOLDERS

MEETING
 5:30 p.m.


